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Number Day 2022 – Friday 4th February 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
On Friday 4th February 2022, we will be having Number Day at Trinity Road Primary 
School. This is a fun day full of maths activities and challenges for your child to take part in, 
all in the name of raising some money for the NSPCC.   
 
Every year, the NSPCC hold Number Day to help raise awareness of the children and 
families that need some support to help keep them safe. As a school, we will be taking part 
in the festivities to help raise money to donate to the NSPCC.  
 
To make the most of Number Day, we ask that your child/children dress up for the occasion. 
They can either dress as their Times Tables Rock Stars avatar, or as anything maths related. 
Example costume ideas include: 
 

 Dice (using dots on a t-shirt to create the number from the die face) 
 Shapes – they could cut out shapes and attach them to an old t-shirt or jumper 
 Dominoes 
 A calculator 
 A playing card 
 A number line (sticking or drawing numbers on themselves) 

 
We ask that children donate £1 to wear their costume. This money will be added to the 
sponsorship money collected for donation to the NSPCC.  
  



 

 

Throughout the course of the day your child/children will be involved in a range of cross-
curricular activities, games and challenges that will allow them to explore a range of 
mathematical concepts. Attached to this letter, you will find a sponsor form for your child. 
Some of their Number Day will be spent completing challenges on a challenge card. 
Sponsorship is for the successful completion of their Number Day challenge card. 
Sponsorship can be any donation you choose to make. 
 
Please ensure that all sponsorship forms are returned to school by Friday 4th February. 
 
For more information on the fantastic work the NSPCC do for children and families, please 
visit https://www.nspcc.org.uk/support-us/events-fundraising/social-special-
events/number-day/. 
 
Thank you for your involvement and support. We look forward to seeing you all dressed up 
and ready to take part! 
 
Miss Albiston 

Miss Natasha Outhwaite 
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